Hidden Lake

Barn and Chapel
19437 County Road 9
Silverhill, AL 36576

September 5, 2018

To Whom It May Concern,

On Saturday, September 29, 2018 the Baldwin Humane Society will hold its
annual HOUND DOG MUSIC FESTIVAL at Hidden Lake Barn and Chapel. I, Kenneth D.

Horton, give Bill E's LLC permission to sell alcoholic beverages at this event on
September 29th, 2018,

T understand this letter is for the purpose of obtaining the necessary license
to sell alcohol on the premises of Hidden Lake Barn and Chapel. Bill E’s LLC will be
responsible for their own insurance coverage for this event,

Respectfully,

Kenneth D. Horton
Owner of Hidden Lake
Barn and Chapel
19437 County Road ¢
Silverhill, AL 36576




